
 

Petition calling for Refusal of a Hotel and Residential Tower at The Star Casino 

 

To the Honourable Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly in NSW: this petition of the people of New South Wales brings to the 
attention of the House: 
 
The Star Casino’s proposed 237-metre residential and hotel tower by the waterfront would erode harbour, public space and neighbours’ 
amenity in Pyrmont. The high-rise is completely out of place with adjacent buildings and would dominate and ruin skyline views from important 
vantage points including King Street Wharf and the heritage Pyrmont Bridge. Overshadowing impacts would be disastrous with winter sun 
blocked at Union Square, Pyrmont Bay Park and neighbours’ homes.  
 
The proposed tower breaches height, floor space and zoning restrictions. It fails to reflect any strategic planning and has no planning merit. It is 
being assessed under remnant Part 3A provisions even though the tower and residential development are a significant variation from previous 
approvals.  
 
The undersigned petitioners therefore ask the Minister for Planning to reject the proposed tower on The Star Casino site.  
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Please return to Alex Greenwich MP, Ground Floor 21 Oxford St Darlinghurst 2010 


